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31st May 2024 
 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
Re: Consultation on the draft Canterbury District Local Plan To 2040 
 
Thank you for providing us with the opportunity to comment on the draft Canterbury District 
Local Plan.  
 
The East Kent Health and Care Partnership (HCP) is a collaborative framework that brings 
together local health services, social care providers, and other community or public services to 
improve and integrate care delivery in East Kent. We aim to ensure that health and social care 
services are coordinated, deliver better patient outcomes, more personalised care, and 
increased efficiency. 
 
The East Kent HCP welcomes the opportunity to be involved in the district plan and are keen to 
work closely with district council representatives in our area to develop joined-up care and 
support for our communities. Therefore, please find attached the East Kent HCP’s response to 
the draft Canterbury District Local Plan.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Brooks-Sykes 
Deputy Director of Strategic Estate and Sustainability 
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